

Burton Borough School

Audley Avenue, Newport, Shropshire TF10 7DS Tel: 01952 386500 Email: burton.borough@taw.org.uk Web: www.burtonborough.org.uk Twitter: @BurtonBorough

Principal: Christine Raymont-Hall ACTL, BMUs (Hons), FCoT, FInstLM, FRSA

14th September 2018

Dear Families

Re: KS3 Learning and Homework Evening, Thursday 20th September 2018, 5.30pm.

You are warmly invited to our Year 7 Learning and Homework evening that is taking place next week on Thursday 20th September at 5:30pm in the Open Learning Area.

During this session we will be outlining many of the strategies that we use to help your child learn, introduce you to the concept of live feedback and inform you of the available opportunities at Burton Borough for your child through the Burton Borough University. We will be focusing particularly on:

- Our approaches to Teaching and Learning.
- Homework, including the popular ShowMyHomework online tool that we use.
- How we assess in year 7.
- The Burton Borough University.
- Extended writing and accelerated reader.

We would be delighted to see you and your child there.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Christine Raymont-Hall

Principal

